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Thursday 8 June 2017
Dear Parents
Another busy week has seen our Year 6 do a fantastic job in their Graduation Assembly. We  hope the children thoroughly enjoyed participating in the assembly, and we are all proud of their efforts once again.

In Literacy, we will be creating a short drama within class, similar to that of our production. The children will be acting out the story of Cinderella in a humorous manner, whilst creating props to aid their performances.

In Numeracy, we will be finding out about famous mathematicians including Brahmagupta and John Napier. They will use their different methods to multiply; use lattice multiplication to solve multiplications of 2-, 3- and 4-digit numbers and will begin to compare historical multiplication methods.

In Science, students will continue exploring ways that they can care for the environment.  They will focus on creating achievable action plans based on actions that they can carry out linked to recycling, reducing and reusing. 

In IPC, students will be analysing different types of rocks by commenting on their physical and tactile characteristics.  They will aim to use scientific terminology to comment on the porosity, permeability and hardness of the different samples.

As always, thank you for your continued support.
Yours faithfully
The Year 6 Team
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